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ABOUT TO GRADUATE

NIGHT WITHOUT A BED

OUR ANNUAL YARD SALE NETTED
$4,403.56 THAT WILL BE USED IN
OUR SHELTER AND PREVENTION
PROGRAM. THANK YOU FOR
DONATING ITEMS TO US! 

TABITHA, OUR FAMILY COACH, SHARED WITH OUR TEAM LAST WEEK
THAT THE FAMILY THAT CAME INTO SHELTER IN JUNE WILL BE
GRADUATING TO THEIR OWN APARTMENT SOON. WE WILL SHARE
ITEMS THAT THEY NEED TO HELP THEM PREPARE FOR THEIR NEW
HOME AND FOR THE ARRIVAL OF THEIR DAUGHTER WHO IS DUE IN
OCTOBER. WE ARE VERY EXCITED FOR THIS FAMILY.

FAMILY PROMISE OF ROANE AND BLOUNT COUNTIES
HAVE DESIGNATED OCTOBER 21, 2023 AS OUR NIGHT
WITHOUT A BED OBSERVATION DAY. WE ENCOURAGE
YOUTH GROUPS AND CIVIC ORGANIZATIONS
THROUGHOUT OUR COUNTY TO PARTICIPATE BY SEEKING
SPONSORSHIPS FOR FAMILY PROMISE AND RAISING
AWARENESS FOR HOMELESSNESS IN OUR COUNTIES!
CONTACT US AT DIRECTOR@FAMILYPROMISEROANE.ORG
IF YOU WOULD LIKE MORE INFORMATION.

OUR FIRST ROAD BLOCK RAISED
$1,498..06. WE ARE PLANNING A
SECOND ROAD BLOCK NEXT
SPRING - DATES TBD. 

WE HAVE AN AMAZON WISHLIST AT:
HTTPS://AMAZON.COM/REGISTRIES/GL/GUEST-
VIEW/2J5L6UZBBEIQK

"We received a $5,000
grant from Y12 FCU."


